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Greetings to you all. What an extraordinary end to 

our year! Unfortunately I don’t think I can really say 

that in a positive way. As you know, we had to 

cancel several programs. I know some of us 

experienced lay-offs, disruptive ends to public 

worship services, strange resumptions of public 

worship services, health concerns, etc. I hope and 

pray that you all have stayed healthy. With all of 

the chaos, our nomination process and elections were thrown into turmoil 

along with everything else. Fortunately, Tom Curry and his nominating 

committee have finally been able to put a ballot together. We are short 

one nominee for the Executive Committee but we need to move forward. 

If you are interested in serving, I would encourage you to contact Tom 

sometime in the summer. The ballot will be emailed to you. Please print 

and mail to Paul Monachino by June 30. 

 

Despite the crazy end to my term as Dean, I would just like to thank all of 

those who have stepped up to fill unexpected vacancies, put on 

wonderful programs, and contribute in many ways to continue to support 

the arts in general, and the organ in particular in our area. I am very 

grateful! I will close by encouraging all of our members to support our 

Executive Committee, attend programs, and take an active role in our 

chapter going forward. Without you all, we can’t continue! 

  

Dennis Johns 

Chapter Dean 

 

  



 

 

Chapter Voting 

 

You will receive an email with the ballot attached. Please print and return 

to Paul Monachino by June 30. 

Thank you! 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Harmoniums (reed organ) available 

  

From an estate, two harmoniums are available, one a parlor style and the 

other a chapel style. They have been restored and are playable. For 

more information contact Maria Linke  mariajlinke@icloud.com 

  

 

  

 

  

 

Toledo Chapter AGO website
 

 

    

 

Copyright © 2020 Toledo Chapter AGO, All rights reserved.  

You are receiving this email because you opted in via our website.  

 

Our mailing address is:  

Toledo Chapter AGO 

2535 Collingwood Blvd 

Toledo, OH 43610-1432 

 

Add us to your address book 

 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.  

 

 

  

  

 


